CWMBACH MALE CHOIR

Cwmbach Male Choir is one of the best-known names in Wales’ male choir world, and has done much to help conjure –up the magical reputation that has become a hallmark of our valleys’ culture. Over the years, the choir has been very successful in the competitive field, winning numerous prizes at competitions and Eisteddfodau both in their native Wales and across the globe. They have represented their country abroad on many occasions in competitions and have conducted extensive tours in countries such as America, Canada, South Africa and across mainland Europe, only recently returning from a second tour to Southern Spain.
Over the years, the Cwmbach Male Choir has performed in many prestigious venues including the Royal Festival Hall, the Royal Albert Hall, the Barbican, St David’s Hall, the Nico Malan Opera House in Cape Town, the Roy Thompson Hall in Toronto, and in numerous Cathedrals around the world. 
The Choir has shared the stage with many world famous artists including Paul Robeson, Sir Geraint Evans, Sir Tom Jones, Shirley Bassey, Sir Cliff Richard, Daniel O’Donnell, Charlotte Church and Catherine Jenkins to name just a few. Most recently the choir sang with Darius, winner of ITV’s Pop-star to Opera-star Series, in a London event to raise funds for Leukaemia Research. 
Formed in 1921, the choir is based in Aberdare in the South Wales valleys, where the people’s love of music making is only matched by their love of rugby. It is therefore fitting that some of the choir’s most impressive credits involve their national game. The Cwmbach Male Choir was the first choir to be invited by the Welsh Rugby Union to perform at the world famous Cardiff Arms Park to entertain the crowd and lead the singing prior to a Five Nations Rugby International. They have also performed at The Millennium Stadium, most notably ahead of the Wales versus Ireland Six Nations clash in 2005, which saw Wales complete the ‘Grand Slam’. They also had the honour of performing at the final night dinner of the 1999 Rugby World Cup held at the Cardiff International Arena. In February 2010, the choir sang at the 10th Anniversary Celebration of the opening of Stade de France in Paris. 

Their most recent “plum event” was to entertain the media, sponsors and theatre critics at the Press first-night launch of the stage production of “Dirty Dancing” at the Wales Millennium Centre in Cardiff. Last May, the Choir visited Glasgow where it performed in a fund-raising concert at the magnificent St Andrew’s Cathedral for the Helicopter Crash Victims Appeal Fund, following the tragic events at a Glasgow pub last year.
Cwmbach Male Choir is delighted to be returning to County Antrim once again! 
